
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 ON PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS 

CITY OF OELWEIN, IOWA 
10th Street SW over Otter Creek, S28 T91 R09 

BRM-5657(614)--8N-33 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  The City Council of Oelwein, Iowa, will hold a public hearing on the proposed 
plans and specifications for the 10th Street SW Over Otter Creek project in accordance with the provisions 
of Chapter 26, Code of Iowa, at 6:00 p.m. on the 8th of September, 2025 at City Hall, 20 2nd Ave SW 
Oelwein, Iowa 50662. Said proposed plans and specifications are now on file in the office of the City Clerk.  
At said hearing any interested person may appear and file objections thereto. 
 
The 10th Street over Otter Creek project consists of constructing a replacement structure on 10th St SW 
over Otter Creek in the City of Oelwein.  The replacement structure is a 239’ x 32’ PPCB Bridge with an 8’ 
wide sidewalk with concrete roadway approach pavement.  
 
 
Improvements for the project will be constructed at 10th Street SW over Otter Creek. 
 
Published by order of the City Council given on the 12th of November 2024.    
 
 
 


